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Supervisors,

Transparency is the bedrock of good governance. I request you to oppose the "when 
feasible" big oil settlement and ensure that the public interest remains at the forefront. 
Protect our Ventura County 2040 General Plan from corporate interests and restore 
government integrity.

Thank you,

Heather Hawes 

Camarillo resident 
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